9th Hovember, 1955.

My dear Gerard,

The Club is a good place to meet, and I hope you may find
it possible to come there often. Ko, I am not creating a
precedent, in the existing 1iet C. T. R. Wilson, at least, has
thl::.a. and there may well have been others. Thanks for your
kind words.

Sincerely yours,
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